
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

DATE: DECEMBER 19, 2022 

 

TO: SCHOOL BOARD 

 

FROM: DR. JEREMY OLSON, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 

SUBJECT: SECOND READING AND ADOPTION OF REVISED SBR 200-10-1R: 

EVALUATION OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 

 

COMMENTS: 

 

We have revised our Evaluation of the Superintendent policy.  This revised policy will bring 

practices regarding evaluation of the Superintendent to reflect the current goals of the School 

Board. 

 

 


